NDSWG Report to ROS

September 13, 2012 
NDSWG last met on a web-ex on August 21, 2012. 
NDSWG and ERCOT discussed the details of implementing NOGRR034. Details about how the NOGRR would be implemented were necessary for ERCOT to refresh the Impact Analysis. The conclusion is that the best direction forward is to not implement NOGRR034, but to instead submit a new NOGRR. ERCOT and a subset of NDSWG are working on a NOGRR that will change the protocol requirement for the reporting of telemetry statistics to be posted on the MIS so only QSE and TSP will be able to see the statistics. The goal is to have the new NOGRR to ROS in November. If a new NOGRR is not approved, NDSWG will need to revisit implementing NOGRR034.
Next NDSWG web-ex meeting September 18, 2012

Next NDSWG meeting October 16, 2012
